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October 2022 Flood Recovery Clean-Up ProgramWorking with Johns Lyng Group 

We’re working with lead contractor Johns Lyng Group (JLG) to deliver the 2022 Flood Recovery Clean-up 
Program. JLG has extensive experience in responding to emergency events and puts community at the 
centre of recovery efforts, engaging local trades in recovery and repair efforts. 

2022 Flood Clean-Up Program

The Victorian and Australian Governments have 
dedicated $150 million for a state-coordinated flood 
clean-up program. 

The program includes: 

•	 free all-hazard structural assessments for affected 
residential properties and small businesses 
(commercial light)

•	 supporting local councils to collect flood debris 
and waste from kerbsides (nature strips). 

Emergency Recovery Victoria (ERV) is the State’s lead 
agency for relief and recovery and is responsible for 
coordination of the program.

Johns Lyng Group is the lead contractor for  
the clean-up program in partnership with local 
councils. They were selected from the State  
Clean-up Panel which includes a requirement for 
the contractor to take a local-first approach. For this 
program the workforce will be made up of more than 
70% local trades. 

Local councils in conjunction with JLG and ERV are 
collecting flood debris and waste from kerbsides and 
disposing of waste into licensed tipping sites as part 
of the Street Debris Removal program. Local councils 
must register for the program. They nominate the 
area of proposed works and ERV and JLG assess and 
remove all waste debris deposited on the kerbside, or 
the LGA nominated location. ERV and JLG then sort 
and process the waste. 

JLG is also supporting the delivery of all-hazards 
structural assessments. Home owners, small business 
and not-for-profit property owners can register 
for a free all-hazard structural assessment of their 
structure damaged by the 2022 Victorian Flood 
event. Once the property owner has registered, ERV 
contacts them to process the registration and book 
the inspection. 

JLG conducts the inspection and a report is provided 
to the property owner and to the local council. Where 
make-safe works are required and the structure is 
not insured this can also be coordinated through 
JLG, who will continue to work with local trades. 

JLG plays a coordination approach supporting local 
trades and sub-contractors to complete work within 
the affected area, you can register to be involved via 
the QR code below.

Working with local trades

ERV is committed to supporting local communities 
to respond locally and encourages local trades to 
register with for the 2022 Flood Recovery Clean-Up 
Program with JLG. ERV is also establishing trade 
hubs within affect regions to ensure local trades can 
continue to operate and support local economies. 

2022 Flood Recovery Clean-Up Program
Local Trades Factsheet

Register as a local trade 
for the 2022 Flood Recovery 
Clean-Up Program with JLG 
by scanning this QR Code


